
Court Farm Avenue, Ewell



£675,000

• Sought After Location In Ewell Court

• Three Spacious Bedrooms

• Extended Kitchen Dining Room

• Additional Reception Room

• Landscaped Front And Rear Garden

• Further Extension Potential STPP

• Chain Free

Freehold

The Personal Agent are delighted to welcome to the
market this extended three bedroom family home set
on a highly desirable and sought after residential road
in the popular Ewell Court.

The property itself boasts an extended kitchen dining
room, an additional bright reception room, three well
proportioned bedrooms along with an additional study
downstairs, a modern family bathroom and additional
separate downstairs w.c. The property goes on to
offer a private and a landscaped rear garden with
detached garage, off street parking to the front of the
property for multiple cars along with further extension
potential to the loft or side of the property STPP.

With so much to offer buyers we really do
recommend your earliest viewing to avoid missing out
on a home sure to have high levels of interest.

The property is situated within close proximity to Ewell
Village, Bourne Hall Park and Medical Centre, and
Stoneleigh, Ewell West & Ewell East main line stations
offering regular services to Waterloo, Victoria and
London Bridge (approximately 35 minutes). It also
offers easy access to the A3 7 M25 (Junction 9).
Ewell Village has a variety of shops including a
Sainsburys Local there is also a wide variety of cafés,
restaurants and pubs available locally. Ewell is a
popular commuter village, located to the south west of

London and offers a good mix of state and
independent schools for all age groups. This property
is a few moments walk from the wide open spaces of
the picturesque Hogsmill nature reserve, as well as
the Ewell Court House library and visitor centre.

Tenure - Freehold
Council tax band - E










